
In opposition to bill HB1144

Understandably bathrooms are going to be a hot button issue for the next few years, but to punish a very small margin
of people due to misguided policies is extreme. At the very least keeping gender neutral bathrooms for everyone and not
just those that may identify with their sex assigned at birth, is something that most people Im sure can agree upon as
sometimes having a private restroom is a respite everyone appreciates from time to time. 

So please reconsider


